
The Friends of Melanie Morgan 
PO Box 62 
Spanaway, WA 98387 
 
February 14, 2024 
 
Public Disclosure Commission 
711 Capitol Way #206 
PO Box 40908 
Olympia, WA 98504-0908 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We present the following in response to PDC complaint no. 144527. 
 
Our campaign has done a thorough review of our past 2018 filings and corrected any errors found and filed 
all reports discovered to have been missing. The currently filed reports are as accurate as possible. 
 
There was no intent at any time to illegally obscure the true amount or source of any donations or the 
recipient of any campaign funds for services rendered. Our volunteer treasurers for that election cycle 
performed their duties to the best of their ability. 
 
 
Please let us know if the PDC requires anything else. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

The Friends of Melanie Morgan 


